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Docket No. 99900297/80-01

The Foxboro Company
Systerns Operations
Attn: Mr. J. W. Graham, Vice President
Corporate Operations Support
38 Neponset Avenue
Foxboro, Massachusetts 02035

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letters of May 29, and June 4, 1980, in response

to our letter dated May 5,1980, with an enclosure. We have no

further questions at this time. We will review your corrective

action during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

-

at wwUldis Potapevi, Chief ,

Vendor Inspection Branch,
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